
Honourable Prime Minister Shahid Khaqan Abbasi visited the FBR House on 

6th December 2017 and chaired the 3rd Chief Commissioners' Conference. 

Special Assistant to Prime Minister on Revenue Mr. Haroon Akhtar Khan and 

Chairman FBR Mr. Tariq Mahmood Pasha received the Prime Minister at the 

entrance of the FBR House. Members of FBR and Chief Commissioners of 

FBR's field formations across the country also attended the conference. 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 


